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BBQ 

THURSDAY 18TH AUGUST 2022 FROM 7.PM 

A BBQ for NARPO members will be held at The Crown Inn Gayton on 
Thursday 18th August 2022 from 7pm The cost will be £5 per head 
for member and guest, £6.50 for non Members, You each will        
receive a Hot Dog and a Burger plus salad and Pasta. 

Please pay by Bacs to NARPO Norfolk Branch 40 35 50 a/c 61426680 
use your surname as reference. Please email Stan with your name so 
he can keep a total to know how many to 
book for. Please let him know by Friday 12th 
August. If we have any vegetarians he will try 
and get  something  suitable for you. 

Any problems contact Stan on 01553 636629 
or email stanwatkinson1@gmail.com 

 

              Narpo Walking Treasure Hunt 

Jane is  planning a Treasure Hunt based around Norwich 
City Centre.  The walk will be no more than 4 miles and 
take a couple of hours, there will be a number of clues to 
be answered as you wander around the old city.  Teams 
of 2, starting at The Forum at 10.00 am and ending at a 
hostelry on the outskirts for a buffet lunch and prize giv-
ing.  Nothing too serious, hopefully a fun morning and 
lunch.  At the moment I am planning on                                              

Thursday 22nd of September.  Narpo are subsidizing the event by £5 per head plus               
prizes.  I do not yet have a confirmed cost but expect about £7.50 per head for members 
(and partners/spouses) Please contact Jane as soon as possible if you are interested.  This 
is a first for us at Narpo and will only go ahead if we have enough interest.   Thanks very 
much. email jrsnorfolk@outlook.com text or phone 07747 590440 – please bear in mind I 
am quite deaf so prefer the written word!!  Regards, Jane Stevens 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

2022 CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

 

 

           

 

            1.KINGS LYNN—12th December 2022 

             

           The Christmas Lunch will be at our usual venue, The Anvil, Congham on Monday 12th December 

           2022.   

 Stan Watkinson is the organiser and the menu and costs have yet to be finalised and will be         
circulated nearer the time 

           Please do not send any payments for this yet. This is early notification of the date for your diary. 

 

 

            2.GREAT YARMOUTH—15th DECEMBER 2022 

            

             The Great Yarmouth Christmas lunch will be held at The Furzedown Hotel on Thursday 15th        
December 2022.  

             Mark Scott is the organiser and full details will be circulated nearer the time.  

 

             3.NORTH NORFOLK—15th DECEMBER 2022      

     

             The North Norfolk Christmas lunch will be held at Elmham Railways Arms at 1.00pm on Thursday 

             15th December 2022 

             Ian Taylor is the organiser and full details will be circulated nearer the time. 

 

             At the Committee meeting held on Thursday 7th July it was decided the Branch would subsidise 
the Christmas events by £10 per head per Member and Guest. 

 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT THESE EVENTS 


